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06 March 2024

Nick Vazenios

Acting Branch Head

Environmental Assessments West

Department of Climate Change, Energy, the Environment and Water
GPO Box 858

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Nick

Roe Highway and Great Eastern Highway Bypass Grade Separation
Interchange, Hazelmere, WA (EPBC 2020/8784) — Response to Public
Advertising i

e =
The Preliminary Documentation for the Roe Highway and Great Eastern Highway Bypass
Grade Separation Interchange, Hazelmere, WA (EPBC 2020/8784) was advertised and
made available for public comment over the period 16 February to 29 February 2024
inclusive, in accordance with Section 95A(3) of the Environmental Protection and Biodiversity
Conservation Act (EPBC Act)

e

| wish to advise, in accordance with section 95B(3) of the EPBC Act, that no public
comments were received by Main Roads in response to the public advertising.
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Yours sincerely

Wirbe> S Lol—.

Martine Scheltema
Director Environment and Heritage
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